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Music Tuition Project 
Friday 13th July at Sir James Smith’s School 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 13th July, children from Otterham, St Breward, Blisland, St Teath and Camelford 
schools will be taking part in a Music Transition project at Sir James Smith’s Community 
School.  
 
This project provides valuable opportunities for children to meet other pupils who will 
transition to secondary schools at a similar time, and also to enjoy musical experiences on a 
scale that usually cannot be provided for by primary schools. 
 
The children have been learning to play, sing and perform to songs from Disney Films such 
as the Lion King, Pocohontas and The Jungle Book. On Friday 13th July, they will be coming 
together at Sir James Smith’s school to rehearse for a concert for parents. The primary 
schools are making their own arrangements for transport to the school, which will start at 
10am. We are asking that parents pick up their children from Sir James Smith’s School 
at 5pm. The concert will start at 4pm and finish at 5pm, so parents that attend can take their 
children home directly after this. 
 
On the day, children will need a packed lunch in a disposable container, a named drinks 
bottle (no cans or glass please) and a small snack for the afternoon. If your child requires any 
medication such as an inhaler, please ensure that this is given in a named container to the 
teacher supervising the trip. The children are asked not to bring their school bag or other 
unnecessary luggage as we do not want children to lose track of their belongings. 
 
Please complete the forms below to say who will be attending the concert and picking up your 
children and to show if you agree to your child being photographed and hand these back to 
your class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support with this project. 
 
Best wishes  
 
Georgina Bridle 
Engagement Lead, North Cornwall for the Cornwall Music Education Hub 
 

http://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/


 

 

 

Music Tuition Project 
Friday 13th July at Sir James Smith’s School 

 

 

Name of Child: ____________________________________________ 

Name of adult collecting child from Sir James Smith Community school at 5pm on Friday 13th 
July: ________________________________________ 

Contact Number: ______________________________ 

Number of adults attending the 4pm concert: ___________ 

 

I give Sir James Smith School, Cornwall Music Education Hub and Cornwall Music Service 
Trust permission to take photographs and / or video of my child. My child will not be identified 
by name. 

I grant Sir James Smith School, Cornwall Music Education Hub and Cornwall Music Service 
Trust full rights to use the images resulting from the photography/video filming, and any 
reproductions or adaptations of the images for fundraising, publicity or other purposes to help 
achieve the group’s aims. This might include (but is not limited to), the right to use them in 
their printed and online publicity, social media, press releases and funding applications.  

 

Name of child  
 

 

Name of parent/ guardian  
 
 

Signature of parent/ guardian  
 
 

Date  
 
 

 

 


